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American Samoa Visitors Bureau Recognizes National
Travel and Tourism Week 2024

The National Travel and Tourism Week will be celebrated nationwide in the United States from
May 19-25, 2024. This celebration is an annual tradition that traces some years back since its
establishment in 1983. This week-long commemoration celebrates the significance of travel and
its role in economic growth, while contributing to the availability of quality jobs and the growth
of businesses within the country. The American Samoa Visitors Bureau will celebrate and
recognize Tourism week in the month of September in conjunction with World Tourism Day.
While we may not be celebrating Tourism week this month, we honor and recognize the efforts
put forth to celebrate National Travel and Tourism week and applaud all who are involved in the
tourism industry. Happy National Travel and Tourism Week!
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